
 

 

 

 

 

Sherburn High School 
Helping our Wellbeing: Update 4 

Update 4 

Now that we are getting back into the swing 

of our new learning routines, we want to keep 

you updated with support available at this 

challenging time. Remember your wellbeing is 

our top priority. 

NHS Support 

This is a great webpage from the NHS on 5 

simple things that will help all of us stay safe 

during this challenging time.  

Prevent Online Abuse 

The following resource for parents and carers 

offers further advice on how to protect our 

young people from sexual abuse whilst using 

the internet.  

 

Towards the end of the webpage are a series 

of links to support parents and carers further 

with this issue. 

Online Safety 

We all know how important it is to protect our 

young people from online abuse. With our 

new way of working, this has never been so 

important.  

 

The government have released the following 

information to support parents and carers on 

how to best protect students at this time.  

Community Support 

North Yorkshire Council have updated their 

website with information on a whole range of 

services that have been affected by the 

current virus outbreak.  

 

They also outline new services that they have 

made available to support the community.  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/stress-anxiety-depression/improve-mental-wellbeing/
https://www.stopitnow.org.uk/home/media-centre/news/how-to-keep-your-children-safe-during-the-coronavirus-lockdown/?utm_campaign=1387313_Stop%20it%20Now%21%20helpline_Coronavirus_SCHOOLS_Follow%20up&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Lucy%20Faithfull%20Foundation&dm_i=48W7,TQGH,5U0RKS,3LOPZ,1
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online?utm_campaign=1385674_Stop%20it%20Now%21%20helpline_Coronavirus_SUPPORTERS_Follow%20up&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Lucy%20Faithfull%20Foundation&dm_i=48W7,TQGH,5U0RKS,3LOQ0,1
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/coronavirus-advice-and-information

